
 

 
 

 

Open for Comment 
 

Amended Provider Bulletin #3 
Individual/Guardian Signatures on Individual Support Plans (ISPs) 

  
The amended Provider Bulletin #3 - Individual/Guardian Signatures on ISPs is open 
for 30 day comment. The provider bulletin is being updated to align with the 
approved waiver application. Proposed changes to the provider bulletin include: 

  
 Removed language regarding an exceptions process to the ISP Signature 

requirements for individuals/guardians.  
 Added language to further define ISP amendment requirements. 
 Added language regarding the use of electronic signatures.  

  
Comments may be sent to DDmail@dmh.mo.gov by April 5, 2024. 
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